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Due to inclement weather, the City is diligently working on snow removal from its downtown 
streets in anticipation of the 2018 Santa Parade held on Saturday, November 17, 2018. To 
facilitate this, all City Parking Garages will be offering reduced rate parking in the amount of 
$5.00 from 3:00 p.m. on Friday, November 16, 2018 until 3:00 p.m. on Saturday, November 17, 
2018. 

 

We encourage all downtown visitors and residents to take advantage of these reduced rates to 
facilitate the City’s snow removal efforts. 

 

We appreciate your patience and cooperation during this process. 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Contact:  Kay Garvey (kgarvey@scrantonpa.gov)  

570-348-4101 
 
 

mailto:kgarvey@scrantonpa.gov

